July 1, 2023 q

Dear Dr. Arenaz,

The Student Fee Advisory Committee has two proposals necessary to ensure
optimal usage of student fees. The first proposal is to create a separate account to store the
surplus of the student services fees. This allows the Student Fee Advisory Committee more
time to observe areas of need and allocate funds throughout the next academic year. These
decisions on where to allocate funds will be made throughout the next academic year
within the Student Fee Advisory Committee’s meetings. Once decisions are made within the
committee, communication will be established with the Student Fee Advisory Committee
Chair to figure out the next steps.

The second proposal that you should consider is creating a separate account for the
TAMIU Greek Council. Currently, funds are given to the Greek Council through the Campus
Activities Board and the Student Government Association, with each organization giving
five thousand dollars, for a total of ten thousand dollars, to allocate to Greek Council. The
issue arises in the process needed to allocate this money to Greek Council. The money's
initial purpose may be for Greek Council, but unfortunately, this does not guarantee that
the Greek Council will receive all the money. The allocations of the funds are under the
discretion of the members of the Student Government Association and the Campus
Activities Board, which means there is a possibility that the Greek Council's funds will get
cut for other interests. For example, this year’s Student Senate had motioned and voted
that two thousand dollars be cut from the Greek Council allocation and be given to their
committees instead. This proposal would allow the Greek Council to keep and manage the
money they are supposed to receive without the risk of external interference.

The Student Fee Advisory Committee thanks you for your time in considering these
proposals. We hope that conversations can be created from this letter to build a stronger

relationship between our committee and you. Please take care and have a great rest of your
day.

Best regards,

The Student Fee Advisory Committee
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